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Product Change Notification 

9th January 2024 

PCN: 010147 

To whom it may concern, 

We would like to inform you of a change to the following products, as our records show that 
you have purchased some of these products from us at least once in the last 3 years. 

 
Due to increased supply chain complications and environmental regulations MH Connectors 
is changing the plating material for the part numbers shown on the subsequent pages of 
this notification from tin to nickel effective immediately. The part numbers will remain the 
same and the product will meet the exact form, fit and function it has previously except for 
the plating of the shell. 
 
Please note, MH Connectors holds connector inventory with tin plated shells that can be 
sold until depleted. 
 
If for any reason you are not the correct person to receive this information please can you 
pass this correspondence to the relevant individual or department within your company. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Paul Harrison 
Product Support 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

12 Fleming Close 
Park Farm Industrial Estate 

Wellingborough 
Northants 

NN8 6UF 
UK 

Tel: + 44 1933 427300 
enquiries@edaceurope.net 

www.edac.net 
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Part Number 
MHDB09SP 
MHDB09SS 
MHDB15SP 
MHDB15SS 
MHDB25SP 
MHDB25SS 
MHDB37SP 
MHDB37SS 
MHDB50SP 
MHDB50SS 
MHDM09SP 
MHDM09SS 
MHDM15SP 
MHDM15SS 
MHDM25SP 
MHDM25SS 
MHDM37SP 
MHDM37SS 
MHDM50SP 
MHDM50SS 
MHDBC09SP 
MHDBC09SP-NW 
MHDBC09SS 
MHDBC09SS-NW 
MHDBC15SP 
MHDBC15SP-NW 
MHDBC15SS 
MHDBC15SS-NW 
MHDBC25SP 
MHDBC25SP-NW 
MHDBC25SS 
MHDBC25SS-NW 
MHDBC37SP 
MHDBC37SP-NW 
MHDBC37SS 
MHDBC37SS-NW 
MHDBC50SP 
MHDBC50SP-NW 
MHDBC50SS 
MHDBC50SS-NW 
MHHDBC15SP 
MHHDBC15SS 
MHHDBC26SP 
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MHHDBC26SS 
MHHDBC44SP 
MHDBC44SS 
MHDBC62SP 
MHDBC62SS 

 
 
 


